
 

 

OZARK LMSC GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

APRIL 6, 2013 

The Ozark General Membership Meeting was held during the intermission at the Ozark LMSC 
Short Course Yards Championship Meet held at Lafayette High School on April 6, 2013.  There 
were 70 Ozark LMSC members present for the meeting. 

The meeting was called to order by Chair, Cathy Kohn. 

The minutes from the Ozark General Membership Meeting that was held on March 31, 2012 
were approved.   They can be read on the Ozark website. 

The membership voted and approved the 2013 Budget.  This can be found on the Ozark 
website. 

The membership voted and approved to keep the Ozark LMSC annual membership fee at $10 
per person for 2014, with waiver for senior swimmers and full time students 25 and younger. 

There were two 2013 Ozark LMSC Service Award winners, Mary Pohlmann and Bruce Hopson. 

There was no organized social for the meet so Cathy urged everyone to go out to eat 
together. 

Cathy asked for volunteers to serve on the Ozark Board.  The Board needs to fill the position 
of Ozark LMSC Registrar. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Teresa McDowell, Secretary 

 


